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CANADIAN REACTION TO THE

REVISED GARRISON PIVERSION PLAN

Following recent discussions between federal
and Manitoba environmental officials, it was aareel to
forward to the United States Department of State a letter
containing Canada's views on the draft revised plan for
the Garrison Diversion Unit .

This draft plan was made public on February 2, 1978

by the U . S . Department of the Interior . The text of the
letter from the Canadian Embassy, de'ivered to the 'T . S .
State Department Anril 3, 1978, is attached .
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